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PHOENIX PUBLIC LIBRARY EXHIBITS “THE YARNELL HILL FIRE: 25 DAYS 
LATER” JUNE 17 – AUGUST 12 
 
     Burton Barr Central Library, located at 1221 N. Central Ave., will host an exhibition of 

photographs by George Berke, titled “The Yarnell Hill Fire: 25 Days Later," June 17 – August 

12, 2014 in the library’s @Central Gallery. An opening reception with the artist will be held 6:30 

– 8:30 p.m. Thursday, June 19. The reception is sponsored by Friends of the Phoenix Public 

Library. 

     Berke visited Yarnell, Arizona 25 days after the 2013 fire that overran and killed 19 city of 

Prescott firefighters, and was astounded by the destruction and loneliness of the area. When 

viewed together, his photographs present a collection of details that paint a vivid image of the 

event.  

     Berke has a Bachelor degree in fine arts from Binghamton University in New York and a 

background in newspaper design and graphics editing. He was a member of The Times-

Picayune’s Pulitzer Prize-winning team that produced “Oceans of Trouble,” a 1997 series about 

the world’s dwindling fish populations.  (Click here for high resolution images.) 

     Phoenix Public Library is a system of 16 branch libraries and the Burton Barr Central Library. 

For more information, call 602-262-4636 or visit phoenixpubliclibrary.org. Follow us on Twitter 

at twitter.com/phxlibrary and “like” us on Facebook at facebook.com/phoenixpubliclibrary.  
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